
 
 
 
 

  
April 24, 2014 
 
Aloha e Asta, 
 
On behalf of the WINHEC Board of Affirmation/Accreditation and its P-12 Committee, we extend a 
deep mahalo (thanks) for your courageous and inspiring contributions as a review committee 
member on the ‘Aha Pūnana Leo’s (‘APL) accreditation review.  Recognizing the hard work, long 
hours, countless meetings, and multiple tasks that needed to be accomplished in such a short time, 
we applaud and are so grateful to you.  Your input, both in terms of ‘APL’s review and WINHEC’s 
new P-12 accreditation process, will help both organizations grow in powerful ways. 
 
We hope that the week-long accreditation was fulfilling and worthwhile.  We understand how taxing 
this process can be and hope that your mind, body and spirit have regained strength.  Although we 
cannot renumerate you for this work, we hope that someday you would consider contributing your 
time and expertise to another WINHEC accreditation.  
 
Again, it is with great honour and respect that we thank you for your contributions to the 
accreditation review of ‘Aha Pūnana Leo.  Attached is the final report that will be submitted to 
WINHEC’s Accrediting Board in a couple of weeks.  May your future path be filled with much love 
and success. 
 
Me ka mahalo palena ʻole, 
 

                       
 
Dr. Walter Kahumoku,     Dr. Keiki Kawaiʻaeʻa, Co-Chair 
Chair, Site Visit Accreditation Team   WINHEC Board of Affirmation/Accreditation 
 
 
Cc:    Ray Barnhardt, Co-Chair, WINHEC Board of Affirmation/Accreditation 

Trevor Moeke, Executive Chair, WINHEC      
          VerlieAnn Malia-Wright, Co-Chair, WINHEC 
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